
Salem Parks & Recreation 

Youth Track 

Salem Parks & Recreation is proud to  
announce our 2nd annual  

Youth Track Club. 
 

  

This club is for 3rd - 8th grade boys and girls.  They will practice  
2 - 3 times per week and participate in meets against other  

Clubs throughout Utah County. 
 

All practices will be at Salem Hills High School beginning the  
middle of May. 

 
Meets will be held in various cities, with the responsibility of  

parents to transport their child(ren) to and from the meets. 
 

Registration fee: $35.00 
(this includes a track shirt) 

    
Early registration ends May 13th 

Late fee: $5.00 

Non-resident fee: $5.00 

 

Please register at Salem Parks & Recreation 
60 N. 100 E. Salem 

801-423-1035 

2010 


